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 Extension to Consultation Response 
Deadline 

 On 11 May, ComReg published a consultation document on its market review of 
Broadcasting Transmission Services in Ireland, ComReg Document 20/311 (the 
‘Consultation’).  

 The original date for the submission of responses to the Consultation was 6 July 
2020. ComReg has recently received a request to extend the closing date for 
submissions to the Consultation and has decided to agree to the request. 

 Responses to the Consultation should now be provided by 17:30 on or before 
Monday on 13 July 2020 and should be sent by post or email to the address below.  

Máire Fitzgerald  
Commission for Communications Regulation  
1 Dockland Central  
Guild Street  
Dublin 1  
D01 E4X0  
Ph: +353 1 804 9631 
Email: maire.fitzgerald@comreg.ie 

 
 
1 See https://www.comreg.ie/publication-download/broadcasting-transmission-services-in-ireland.  
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